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Weise Residence, Columbia County FL

Proposed Slab Elevation Evaluation
(In Compliance with the 2017 Florida Building Code)

Prepared By: Marty J. Humphries, P.E. # 51976
7932 240th St., O’Brien, FL 32071
(386)935-2406

On 03/22/18 a site evaluation was conducted at the Weise property parcel # 00-00-00-01079-00 1,
to evaluate the proposed location and finished slab elevation of the Wiese residence. A review of
the current FEMA Flood Insttrance Rate Map (FIRM) Panel 12023 C0458C and the Suwannee
River Water Management Flood software does not indicate a mapped 100 year flood zone within
the parcel. A review of the proposed slab location indicates the building is not located at the
lowest portion of the property, but is on a gradual slope at the proposed location. Considering
this information and observations made in the field, the finished slab elevation(living area) may
be constructed a minimum of 1’ above the natural grade. Place fill around the perimeter of the
home sloping gently away from the home to provide site drainage around the home.
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